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Kate Masters

Subject: FW: Former Hydro Aluminium Smelter, Kurri Kurri - Demolition and Remediation 

(SSD 6666) (Cessnock LGA)

 

 

From: Janine McCarthy [mailto:Janine.McCarthy@cessnock.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 25 October 2016 4:04 PM 

To: Kate Masters <Kate.Masters@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Yvonne Blake <Yvonne.Blake@cessnock.nsw.gov.au> 

Cc: Colin Davis <Colin.Davis@cessnock.nsw.gov.au>; Gareth Curtis <Gareth.Curtis@cessnock.nsw.gov.au>; Sandra 

Richardson <Sandra.Richardson@cessnock.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Former Hydro Aluminium Smelter, Kurri Kurri - Demolition and Remediation (SSD 6666) (Cessnock LGA) 

 

Good afternoon Kate, 

 

I refer to your below e-mail.   

 

A new Council has been elected, and they considered a report in respect of this matter (PE 71/2016), at their 

meeting of 19 October 2016, whereby it was resolved as follows: 

 

‘That Council receive and note the submission dated 23 September 2016, lodged in response to the exhibition 

of State Significant Development 14/6666, proposing the demolition and remediation of the Former Hydro 

Aluminium Smelter, Kurri Kurri’. 

 

In consideration of the above, Council has no further comment to make in respect of SSD 14/6666. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 
Janine McCarthy | Development Services Manager 
62-78 Vincent St | PO Box 152 | Cessnock NSW 2325 
p 02 4993 4254 
www.cessnock.nsw.gov.au | www.facebook.com/CessnockCityCouncil   
www.twitter.com/CessnockCouncil 

 


